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No.BCT/11/2024                                      Dated: 09-05-2024 

To, 
GM(E)-CCG 
 

Sub: Coverage under Railway Services (Pension) Rules, 1993 in place of NPS 
in case of those Railway employees who were recruited against the 
posts/vacancies advertised/notified on or before 22-12-2003. 

 Ref: GM(E)-CCG’s letter No.E(S)789/WRMS/WREU/2024 dated 10-04-2024 
 
With reference to your letter quoted above, it is to inform you that the list of 

cases for switching over from NPS to OPS referred to the Railway Board by Western 
Railway be provided to WREU in order to pursue the matter further. 

 
Please treat this as MOST URGENT. 

  

 
General Secretary  
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